
 

Dear friends, 

 

We will be worshipping in the sanctuary at 10 AM this Trinity Sunday. 

Childcare will be available.  

 

Thank you to all who helped us celebrate our Sunday School teachers 

and our  graduate last Sunday. Our Little Library is now open for 

children to checkout books through the summer - questions can be 

directed to the office or education coordinator Jill Sanderson. 

 

If you have announcements for the June newsletter, please have them in 

to the office before next Friday. The newsletter will be available to pick 

up next Sunday.  

 

June 4 will be the first day of the Summer Book Study. For more details, 

see below. Please contact Jill Sanderson or find the signup sheet in the 

back of the sanctuary if you would like to participate or have questions. 

 

Upcoming liturgists: 

5/26 - Tammy Campbell 

6/2 - Holly Gould 

 



 

See you in church, 

The ECUCC Office 
 

  



  

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

   

 

Our mailing address is: 

114 N. Henry St. 

Edgerton, WI 53534 
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